
 
 
 

 

 

Tempe Aviation Commission 
 

Notice of Cancellation 
 

 

The quorum notice issued for a scheduled visit by the Commission to the 
FAA’s TRACON/Tower facility at Phoenix Sky Harbor International Airport on 
March 10, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. is withdrawn because the visit has been cancelled. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

According to the Arizona Open Meeting Law, the Aviation Commission may only discuss matters listed on the Aviation 
Commission’s agenda.  The City of Tempe endeavors to make all public meetings accessible to persons with disabilities.  With 
48 hours advance notice, special assistance is available at public meetings for sight and/or hearing-impaired persons. Please call 
350-2905 (voice) or 350-2750 (TDD) to request an accommodation to participate in this meeting.  Parking information is 
available at http://www.millavenue.com/go/tempe-community-council. For public transportation route and schedule information, 
please visit www.valleymetro.org or call 602-253-5000.  

http://www.millavenue.com/go/tempe-community-council
file:///C:/Users/oddvartv.TEMPE/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/oddvartv.TEMPE/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Documents%20and%20Settings/oddvartv/Local%20Settings/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/Local%20Settings/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/YWC1NMU8/www.valleymetro.org

